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Madrid, 21 September 2016 
 

Fiona Marshall 
Environmental Affairs Officer  
Secretary to the Compliance Committee 
Aarhus Convention secretariat 
United Nations Economic Commission for Europe 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Ms. Marshall, 
 
I would like to confirm that IIDMA can agree not to hold a hearing for case 
ACCC/C/2014/121. However, instead of the hearing we would need to have the 
opportunity to send some written comments on the letter sent by the European 
Commission on 27 November 2015 replying to our communication. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
     
 
Ana Barreira López           
Director 
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